

Janet Peterson
Ralph Merritt Construction Corp.
2325 NW 102nd Place
Doral, FL 33172

September 5, 2008

Dear Janet

I would like to take the opportunity to thank the entire staff at RMCC for the outstanding effort and craftsmanship in building our new warehouse and offices in Plantation. We have now occupied the building for about 2 months and continue to get such positive feedback from our customers visiting the building for the first time.

Without hesitation we would proudly recommend you to anyone who is contemplating building a similar facility. The professionalism, customer service, and attention to detail put forth by your staff exceeded our expectations.

Thank you again,

Marcello Pacheco

Chief Operations Officer

6825 West Sunrise Boulevard Mailing Address: P.O. Box 16777 Plantation, FL 33318 Ph: (954) 791-6050 Fax: (954) 791-2228